
UNION COLLEGE 
SCHENECTADY, NEW YORK 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

June 9, 1931»

Dear General Currie*

I am sorry your visit hag to be so 
short but we are delighted to have you under any 
consideration»

I shall be at the station in Schenectady 
to meet you at 7*53 A.M., standard time. Should 
I miss you at the station, although I do not see 
how that would be possible, please take a taxi and 
drive to the President's House where we will be ex­
pecting you for breakfast»

There are, as you suggest, certain dis­
advantages in having your speech printed in advance, 
although of course it will not be released until the 
day it is given, but please do not feel that you have 
to stick to your text if the spirit moves» The printed 
speech we only want to have for your own protection»

We will be sorry if Lady Currie cannot come 
with you but should she change her mind during this 
week she will be most welcome» Please give her my 
kindest regards»

Sincerely yours,

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. 
McGill University,

Montreal, Canada.
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